
This week in our learning time we have 
been learning about Van Gogh. We have 

looked at pictures of his art and 
recreated our own version of The 

Starry Night.

We enjoyed a new story sack this week all 
about Superheroes. It has various books 
based on superheroes and lots of wooden 
characters to play with and make our own 

stories.

We love music and noise in Maple Class 
and this week and last week have been 

no exception with the help of 
Boomwhackers. We have used them by 

banging them on various surfaces, 
trying to stack them, lining them up to 
then knock them down, looking through 
them like telescopes or making noises 

down them like a loudspeaker.


